Australian National University Students’ Association (ANUSA)

Level 2, Di Riddell Student Centre, University Avenue
Kambri, Australian National University, Acton 2601

sa.admin@anu.edu.au
(02) 6125 2444

Monday 5 August 2024

Dear Student,
| am writing to you in my capacity as Returning Officer for the forthcoming ANUSA General Election.

This is the formal notice of the Call for Nominations for the 2024 ANUSA General Election issued
under section 2.2.1A of the ANUSA Election Regulations which provides that the Returning Officer
must issue a notice of when the Call for Nominations will occur at least 2 weeks prior to the Call for
Nominations.

| encourage you to view the Call to Nominations document which sets out all relevant dates for the
2024 election cycle including, dates for the opening and closing of nominations and ticket registration.
This document is available online here
https://anusa.com.au/pageassets/about/elections/ANUSA-Call-for-Nominations-2024.pdf and will be
formally issued on 19 August 2024.

Do take the time to consider nominating. If you would like to know more about running in the election
do read this very helpful guide
https://anusa.com.au/pageassets/about/elections/2024-ANUSA-Election-Guide.pdf prepared by
ANUSA.

If you have questions about the electoral process or concerns about compliance with the ANUSA
Electoral Regulations, please do not hesitate to contact the Probity Officers
(sa.probityofficers@anu.edu.au) and the Returning Officer (richelle.hilton@anu.edu.au).

The election dates for 2024 are as follows:

Monday 5 August 2024 — Notice for call for nominations
Wednesday 21 August 2024 — Call for nominations
Wednesday 11 September 2024 — Ticket registrations close
Friday 13 September 2024 — Candidate nominations close
Monday 30 September - 3 October 2024 - Voting period

Kind regards
Richelle Hilton
ANUSA Returning Officer 2024
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